
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      CIRCULAR NO: IPHS/18-19/081                              22nd November, 2018 
 

 
RESTRICTED TO CLASSES IX & X 

 

Sub:  OPEN HOUSE 

Dear Parents, 

There will be an Open House on Saturday, 24th November 2018 from 6:00pm to 8.00 pm and the 

results of PERIODIC TEST III will be declared. You are all invited to meet the teacher(s) and discuss 

the Academic Performance of your ward(s).  

 

                                                                                                                                 

Thanks.                                 Dr.Annamma Mathew 
           Vice Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


